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Beaufort County Employee Services Department 
Moving to New Location 

 
The Beaufort County Employee Services Department, will be closed to the public 
Monday, January 8 and Tuesday, January 9, due to its relocation from the County 
Administration Building at 100 Ribaut Road in Beaufort to the Beaufort Industrial 
Village.  The office will reopen Wednesday, January 10, at its new location, 102 
Industrial Village Road, Building 1.  All contact numbers for the department will 
remain the same, including its main telephone number—843-255-2990.   
 
The relocation is in support of the County’s plans to renovate a portion of the 
County Administration Building to allow for security enhancements to the main 
entrance of the facility. 
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